
Lead Acid Batteries 
 

Did you know that Lead Acid Batteries are a Household Hazardous Material? 

■ Iowa law prohibits disposal of lead acid batteries in a landfill. 
■ Iowa law requires a retailer who sells lead acid batteries to accept your old 

lead acid battery for recycling free of charge when you purchase a new 
battery. 

■ Lead is harmful to the environment and your health. 
 

 
RECYCLE your 

Lead Acid Battery HERE 
 
 
 
 

Contact your local Solid Waste Agency or Regional Collection Center 
to learn more about Household Hazardous Materials or visit 

 

www.iowadnr/hhm  
Consumer Education Brochures available upon request. 

 

 

http://www.safesmartsolutions.org/

